From: Walter Katz 
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 12:22 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Joe Deal
Subject: Re: Invite to LAPD's Crimefighters Conference Feb. 6/7, 2019

Hi Steve,

I attended the LAPD Crime Fighters Conference in Los Angeles as a representative of the City of Chicago from February 5th to the 7th. Expenses were paid for by the University of Chicago Crime Lab and included airfare, lodging and food that was served at the conference. 

Best regards,
Walter Katz
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